
SacRT has partnered with the International Kids Festival to provide free rides to the
event on Saturday, May 28, 2022.

To ride free, simply print or screenshot this Free Ride Flyer and
present it to the bus driver when boarding the bus or to a fare
inspector on light rail. Only one flyer is needed per group. This
free ride flyer is available to use on bus or light rail on Saturday,
May 28, 2022 from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. only.  

Get SacRT trip planning assistance at sacrt.com/planyourtrip or
call 916-321-BUSS (2877).  

http://www.sacrt.com/planyourtrip

